Go to the CHURCH of your eĥoice

TERRACE BAY

ST. MARTIN'S CHURCH - Rev. A. Greengrass

SUNDAY MASS - 8.30 and 10.30 A.M.

SATURDAY MASS - 7.00 P.M.

CONFESSIONS - 6.15 - 7.15 P.M. and after evening Mass on Saturday.

COMMUNITY CHURCH - Rev. P. McKague

SERVICE OF WORSHIP - 11.00 A.M.

CHURCH SCHOOL - 9.30 A.M. - Grade 5, 6, 7, and 8

11.00 A.M. - Kindergarten to Grade 4

Care for Babies and Pre-Schoolers.

ROSSPORT

ST. BERCHMAN'S CHURCH MASS - Sunday 1.00 P.M.

Dear Coaches,

This letter is written on behalf of the referes of Ontario. We would like to commend you and your teams for the respect and consideration you have shown us. We enjoy refereeing your games and hope the teams benefit from the experience of playing. However, sometimes the attitude of the players bothers us. Some believe it was all our fault that they lost the game, because we were "against" them. We feel that by doing this, they don't enjoy the game or learn from their mistakes - they're too busy blaming us. You, the coaches, can help by encouraging your players to concentrate on the game - how they performed as individ -uals, and where they could have improved.

We hope that winning isn't your only goal, and that you don't view the calls of the referee that penalize your team as biased or crooked. Coaches and referees do have many common concerns and purposes.

ability by knowing the rules thoroughly and by attending officials' clinics to upgrade our rating. This is so important because poor refereeing can destroy the fun of a game, especially for the players. If we could meet at the beginning of the season with the coaches in the league, we might be able to establish some policies that are acceptable and understood by everyone.

SCHREIBER

HOLY ANGELS CHURCH - Rev. F. Meyer

DAILY MASS - Monday, Wednesday, Friday - 5.00 P.M.

Tuesday and Thursday - 7.30 P.M.

Saturday 9.00 A.M. - 7.15 P.M.

SUNDAY SERVICE - 9.30 and 11.00 A.M.

CONFESSIONS - Saturday 4.15 - 5.15 P.M.; before Saturday evening Mass; before Sunday morning Mass and before all daily Masses.

GRACE BAPTIST CHURCH - Rev. R. L. Dye

MID WEEK SERVICE - 7.00 P.M. - Wednesday

SUNDAY SCHOOL - 10.00 A.M.

WORSHIP SERVICE - 11.00 A.M.

EVENING PRAYER - 7.00 P.M.

ST. ANDREW'S UNITED CHURCH

SERVICE OF WORSHIP - Every second Sunday - 11.00 A.M.

SUNDAY SCHOOL - 10.00 A.M.

All Children are invited to attend.

The fair and consistent application of the rules on our part should provide equal opportunity for everyone to enjoy the game. If a player asks for an interpretation of a rule we have enforced, we will try to explain it to him without looking down on him or delaying the game. We try to set an atmosphere at a game that allows the players to concentrate on using their skill and strategy, without dampening their enthusiasm or allowing play to degenerate into brawling or dirty play.

It is good to see the players enjoying them -selves and proving their skill in a game. We try to apply the rules fairly, but we are human and we can make mistakes; young referees, particularly, are under a great deal of pressure to prove their competence. When the game has ended we encourage you to come and discuss any part of the game with us so that we both benefit. However, if you are really dissatisfied with our performance, please send us a written protest to the league conveners.

Do help your players to understand and respect our part in the game so that everyone can enjoy the sport more.

Sincerely yours, A Referee.

Refereeing is the only job where a man must be perfect the first time and improve over the years.